
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_307_16 
 

You asked:  
   

Has the contract for the major refurbishment and remodelling of 1st floor 
Cynon block to provide neonatal units at Prince Charles Hospital, Gurnos 

Road, Merthyr Tydfil tendered 14 December 2015 been awarded and if so, 
are you able to tell me who to? 

 
Our response: 

 
I can confirm that the contract for the above, has not been awarded.  

 
 


